
 
 

October 14, 2022 

 

BEAM RAISING FOR SRMC SURGERY & OUTPATIENT PAVILION 

 
Progress continues for the SRMC Surgery & Outpatient Pavilion at Firestone Farms TownCenter in 

Columbiana as the final beam was raised on October 13, 2022. This event celebrated an important 

milestone in the construction of the state-of-the-art facility that is scheduled for completion in 2023. 

 

"We’re excited to see this new facility come to life as we continue to build upon our legacy of delivering 

world-class care that will directly impact the overall health of our communities,” said Anita Hackstedde, 

M.D., SRMC President/CEO. ”The new facility will feature an outpatient surgery and endoscopy center, 

advanced medical imaging, infusion therapy services and specialty physician offices.”  

 

According to Dr. Hackstedde, SRMC’s Surgery & Outpatient Pavilion is part of SRMC’s strategic plan to 

provide more convenient access to advanced outpatient procedures and treatments at a lower cost than 

traditional hospital-based services. A team of experienced healthcare design and construction firms is 

leading the project, with Wilmot Sanz serving as the Project Architect and Shook Construction engaged 

as the Construction Manager. 

 

Pictured in front of the final beam before it was put in place are members of SRMC’s Board of Directors 

and Administration, and representatives from Shook Construction and Wilmont Sanz. 

 

For the past five years, SRMC has demonstrated a strong commitment to growth at its footprint location in 

Firestone Farms TownCenter, and currently provides a variety of services at 116 Carriage Drive, including 

the Columbiana Family Care Center, SRMC Imaging Center and SRMC Immediate Care, which offers 

walk-in care for minor illnesses and injuries, seven-days-a-week. 


